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Ensure all dealership personnel are aware of this notice so they are able to address customer questions. Contact Warranty if you require 
additional assistance. Direct press inquiries to Audi Public Relations.  
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Campaign Closure Notice – Special Parts Collection 69BD / Head Curtain Airbag 

This notice is for:  Dealer Principal 
 General Manager 
 Sales Managers 

 Service Manager 
 Parts Manager 
 Service Consultant 

 Warranty Administrator 
 Technicians 

Date: April 28, 2021 

Closure Notice 
Information   

 
This is to inform you that the following action will be closed: 
 

Special Parts Collection 69BD / Head Curtain Airbag   

• As of April 30, 2021 the 69BD code will no longer be visible in ELSA. 

• Audi has collected a sufficient supply of head curtain airbags to satisfy the collection 
requirements. No further head curtain airbags are needed under this program. 

• In the event you have any vehicles scheduled for airbag replacement under this code, 
please reach out to the customer to cancel the appointment. No further airbag 
replacements should be performed. 

• All outstanding claims for 69BD must be submitted in SAGA by May 31, 2021. After this 
date, claims will no longer be accepted in the system and no further payments will be 
made.   

    
 
 
 
 

-END OF MESSAGE- 


	-END OF MESSAGE-

